
MESSAGE FROM AKASAKA FIRE STATION 

NO PARKING: Keep Away from Hydrants and Cisterns! 

 
The Road Traffic Law prohibits the drivers from parking vehicles near 
firefighting water sources or their signs for the fire department to take 
immediate action in an emergency. 
 
Parking is prohibited in front of, or in: 
① Firefighting equipment warehouses, cisterns, and the area within the 5-

m radius of these facilities.   
② Hydrant signs, cistern signs, and the area within the 5-m radius of a 

cistern inlet/drafting hole.  
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